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This technology update contains information related to the following topics:
· ACCESS: Test Security Change for DRC INSIGHT
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	Test Security Change for DRC INSIGHT

	Beginning June 30, 2023, DRC is implementing a security enhancement that may affect some sites and require local IT staff to change the way they update the DRC INSIGHT Secure Browser software on testing devices. Moving forward, only Admin-level users will be allowed to update the DRC INSIGHT Secure Browser on Windows and macOS testing devices.
1. Sites that are impacted:
1. Sites that manually update the secure browser on each Windows or Mac testing device.
1. Sites that have enabled the auto-update feature for the secure browser. This will no longer be an option moving forward.
1. Sites that are NOT impacted:
1. Sites that use iPad or ChromeOS devices for testing.
1. Sites that use deployment software to update multiple testing devices at once.
Action needed: Impacted sites should plan to ensure the secure browser is updated as soon as possible after June 30, before student testing is scheduled to begin. Updating the secure browser is required to allow students to test after June 30.

DRC will be communicating this information via a broadcast email to District Test Coordinators and Technology Coordinators identified in the WIDA AMS on Friday, May 26. Included in the broadcast email will be a link to a Tech Bulletin with additional information. 

	For More Information

	Please contact DRC Customer Support with any questions at WIDA@DataRecognitionCorp.com or call 1-855-787-9615 (TTY: 763-268-2889).

Previous CDE Technology updates can be viewed at http://www.cde.state.co.us/assessment/announcements. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Collin Bonner at Bonner_C@cde.state.co.us.
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